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April 2022 
Dear Northland Swim Club Family, 
 
It has been a great 57 years, we want to first thank all of our members for your 
support, we have seen so many things change in the world while enjoying 
summers together and we treasure those moments.  With the start of a new 
season on the horizon, we are reaching out to update you and invite you if you 
have not already to renew your membership today.  
 
From an update perspective, we are anxious to open the gates for Summer 
2022, at the same time, need to be transparent that this could be our final year.  
As you may know the Board made a difficult decision in 2018 and sold the 
property where the pool sits, and we signed a leaseback agreement for four 
years.  This move made it possible for us to operate successfully since then.  
However, our leaseback agreement comes to an end in November. 
 
The board is starting discussions on the possibilities of renewal and what that 
could mean for NSC and our future operations. We promise to keep you 
updated as the season goes. 
 
But for now, let’s focus on 2022.  We cannot wait for your to join us in the water 
and under the sun again this season.   
 
Again, this year we will be offering 1 – 2 long course lap lanes for the use of lap 
swimmers.  We found during the last two seasons that these were in demand, 
we gained new members specifically seeking that ability.  This will allow our 
families and lap swimmers to co-exist in the pool and both enjoy their 
experiences.  We will be having our hours return to 12pm – 7pm throughout the 
season.  Currently there are two days that our gates will open later, those are 
August 13 and August 14, when we will again welcome Fitter and Faster to hold 
a clinic with Olympic swimmers here in Columbus.  These two days we will open 
our gates at 1:30pm to our members and guests, we will post reminders as the 
time grows closer to these dates to remind you. 
 
Opening Day is set for Saturday, May 28, 2021 at 12 noon. We are looking 
forward to a great summer.  The board hopes to bring back some special 
events, so stay tuned.  
 
Also remember that membership has its privileges and the patio shelter and 
grill are available to members for parties; ask in the office for details! 
 
Let’s work together again this season to keep the pool sparkling and fun. Don’t 
delay, send in your membership today!  For more information about the pool, 
activities, and events, check us out on FACEBOOK and watch your email for 
updates on the coming season including volunteer and fundraising 
opportunities. If you are not currently receiving email updates, please send your 
request to be added to northlandswimclub@yahoo.com, you can also watch the 
website for updates: www.northlandswimclub.com.  

Sincerely, 

Missi Conley, General Manager & The Board of Directors 
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